
From: Nancy Colletto
To: Board of Representatives
Subject: Ban Puppy Stores
Date: Monday, August 19, 2019 1:44:01 PM

Name:  Nancy Colletto
Stamford address:  53 Seaside Ave, Unit 8
Contact info:  ncolletto@gmail.com.  203-273-6164
Position on Puppy stores:  I am 100% FOR Banning selling puppies or any age dog or cat in
stores.   There is a major over population of pups for adoption and great rescues and shelters
that vet potential owners extensively.   Stores will sell to anyone with money.  Please don’t let
this happen.  

Thank you!!
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From: Martino
To: Board of Representatives
Subject: Pet Stores
Date: Monday, August 19, 2019 5:25:26 PM

My name is Cora Martino.  I am a Stamford resident at 23 Mead St. 06907.  I am a
home owner, tax payer and I vote.  I most definitely oppose the sale of puppies/dogs
from puppy mills.  That is where all these poor animals come from.  They are bred
inhumanely and are not cared for.  Just go to Amish and Menonite country in
Pennsylvania and you can see where they come from yourself.  That's only one place
I've been to in person.  Disgusting.  Filthy conditions treated horribly and then sent to
pet stores through out the country.  Do not want it here in Stamford.  NO PET
STORES for Any animal here in Stamford ever.  I am also a 501(c)3 Feline rescue
here in Stamford and have cleaned up many feral cats here.  So no pet stores of any
kind especially dogs because of where they come from.  NONE

Thank You

Cora Martino

mailto:coramartino@optonline.net
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From: Tom Gmail
To: Board of Representatives
Subject: Ban sale of puppy mill dogs
Date: Monday, August 19, 2019 5:44:17 PM

Dear Stamford Board of Representatives,

I support the proposed Stamford ordinance to ban the sale of dogs from puppy mills. 
Stamford can be a leader in the State in protecting consumers and stopping the pipeline of
misery created by cruelly bred animals.   

Thank you,

Tom Tierney
33 Four Brooks Circle, Stamford
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From: Carla White
To: Board of Representatives
Subject: Ban the Sale of Pets in Pet Stores!
Date: Monday, August 19, 2019 5:35:31 PM

To Whom It May Concern:

 I am writing to let you know that I support the proposed Stamford ordinance to ban the
sale of dogs from puppy mills.

Stamford can —  and SHOULD — be a leader in the state of Connecticut in protecting
both consumers and innocent animals, by stopping the pipeline of misery created by
cruelly-bred animals.

As a constituent, I hope that you will vote to support this initiative.

Thank you.

Carla L. White
1 Three Lakes Drive
Stamford, CT 06902-8315

Sent from my iPad
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